winter Peewee Camps!

Specific Details for PeeWee Winter Camps

This is our pilot program for winter camps and

we are so excited!
Please note, that as this is our first time doing these programs in winter, we may make some
tweaks to logistics (i.e. where to park for check in and pick up will be included in an email prior
to the camp date).

What will be different about

winter PeeWees vs. summer PeeWees?

Only the weather! The goal (depending on temperature) is that campers have a homebase in
our heated Red Barn, but get to spend some time outside each session! We also have ten
brand new topics all focusing on winter time in Minnesota.

What to wear

Dress for the weather! Wearing snow pants, coat, hat, and gloves is a safe bet to make sure
your camper stays toasty! As much as possible, please label your camper’s belongings.

In case of bad weather
A camp session will be cancelled when the windchill is at O F or below; if there is a Winter
storm or Blizzard Warning; or if it snowed more than 6" the night/early morning before and
the site cannot be plowed in time. Please note we will make sure to send out an email to all
participants once the decision is made and will issue refunds for the cancelled session.

Short Answers for Common Camp Questions
For more questions & fuller answers, please see “Common Camp Questions” at RCHS.com

Q: Do | attend camp with my camper? A: Nope, this camp is just for kids!
Q: Does my child need to be potty trained? A: Yes! They should be independent toilet users

Q: What if my child has special medical needs? A: Please email or call our office! We want to
make sure all campers have a safe and enjoyable experience!
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